
CASA FOR KIDS
OF EAST TEXAS

IT TAKES A VILLAGE
Get ready for our annual
family fall festival! Join us
for games, delicious food,
and activities for all ages.
Tickets and sponsorship
opportunities available at
tylercasa.com. Don't miss
out—get your general
admission tickets now 
for $25.

Cotton Candy Sponsor $750
Gingerbread Sponsor  $1,500
Sweet as Pie Sponsor $2,500

Lollipop Lane Sponsor $5,000
Gumdrop Sponsor $7,500

Sugar & Spice Sponsor $10,000

S P O N S O R S H I P  L E V E L S

COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER

S u m m e r  E d i t i o n

 *ALL sponsors receive varying levels of marketing benefits* 

In terested  in  becoming

a sponsor?  

Scan the  QR  code or

v is i t  ty le rcasa .com.

WAYS TO HELP OUR KIDS GET
READY FOR BACK TO SCHOOL

SCHOOL SUPPLIES:
Headphones

Kleenex
Wet Wipes

Lunch Boxes
Binders

Dividers
Compass &
Protractor

Spiral Notebooks
Graph Paper

Manilla Paper

GIFT CARDS:
Target

Walmart

Academy

Visa Gift Cards

SPONSOR:
Sponsor an

advocate for a
year for $1,000

Sponsor an
advocate for 1/2
a year for $500

 * 

 * 

http://www.casaforkidsofet.org/
http://www.tylercasa.com/
http://www.tylercasa.com/


NEW SWEAR-INS

This past month, we welcomed our

June and July pre-service training

advocates as they were officially

sworn in. These new advocates are

committed to fighting for the truth

and the needs our kids deserve. We

had 5 new advocates join us, and

they are excited to begin their journey

as CASA advocates.

NEW SWEAR-IN ADVOCATES JUNE

JULY

IMPACT STATEMENT

A CASA advocate attended a

teen’s basketball game and

made sure that everyone knew

who they were there to cheer

for because she took her

cowbell. The teenager had

previously never had anyone

attend his sporting events.

CASA IS STILL MAKING 
A DIFFERENCE

In a recent continuing
education presentation on
Adverse Childhood
Experiences (ACEs), Dr.
Brandon Bretl shares,
“research confirms that having
one positive role model can
have a major impact on a
disadvantaged child.”

FOLLOWING LAUREN 
One of our new advocates, Lauren
Ramos, allowed us to follow along her
journey of becoming a CASA
advocate. From this, we were able to
have insight on pre-service training,
the swear-in process, and what
initially interested Lauren into
becoming a CASA advocate. Her first
interview is now live on our Facebook
Page: CASA For Kids of East Texas.

LAUREN RAMOS

CASA Advocate: “What was a positive for you this year?” CASA Child: “You.” 

https://www.facebook.com/CASAforKidsofEastTexas
https://www.facebook.com/CASAforKidsofEastTexas

